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20 June B.E. 2560 (2017)

Dear Ms. Yoriko Yasukawa,

On behalf of the Ministry of Public Health of Thailand, we wish to extend
our sincerest sympathy and condolences upon the passing of Dr. Babatunde Osotimehin,
Executive Director of UNFPA. The death of such a truly valuable leader was indeed
a great loss to the world. His strong leadership and tremendous contribution to human
rights, health and equality, especially for women and young people will be remembered.

We strongly believe that Dr. Osotimehin’s legacy will continue through
the work of UNFPA and his grand vision for the well-being of women and young people
will carry on.

Yours sincerely,

/) M
Dr. Sopon Mekthon

Permanent Secretary
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